
Capitola City Council 

 

Agenda Report 

Meeting: September 14, 2023 

From: City Manager Department 

Subject: Grand Jury Response – Honoring Commitments to the Public  
 
 

Recommended Action: Approve the responses to the Grand Jury Report and direct the City Clerk to 
submit the completed response packet pursuant to California Penal Code Section 933.05. 

Background/Discussion: On June 2, 2023, the Santa Cruz County Civil Grand Jury released a report 
titled Honoring Commitments to the Public. The report includes nine findings and four recommendations 
for the City of Capitola. The Grand Jury also made findings and recommendations for Santa Cruz County 
and the four Cities in the County.   

City of Capitola staff reviewed the findings and recommendations in the report and prepared the attached 
responses.  

 

Fiscal Impact: No fiscal impact.  

 

Attachments: 

1. Grand Jury Report   
2. City of Capitola Response Packet   

 

Report Prepared By: Chloé Woodmansee, Assistant to the City Manager  

Reviewed By: Julia Moss, City Clerk 

Approved By: Jamie Goldstein, City Manager 


